Camper Information Form

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Here at MOXI, we believe open communication between parents and staff is the key
to providing your camper with a positive and rewarding experience. In an effort to
understand how to best support your camper this summer, we would appreciate if you could
fill out the following information about your child where applicable. This information is
confidential and will only be shared with staff working directly with your child. Again, this is
used to inform and prepare staff so that we can provide your child with most supportive and
fun camp experience!

Is there anything else we should know about your child in order to best support their camp
experience? This could include sensory sensitivities, learning challenges, big life changes,
anxiety, etc.

Does your child have any allergies or medical conditions we should know about? If yes,
please list any specific warning signs we should look for and protocols we should follow
should a medical issue arise. NOTE: MOX| staff DOES NOT administer medication to campers.
If campers or guardians wish to self-administer medications, arrangements can be made with
MOXI staff.

You are always welcome to call if you would like to discuss any of the above further or would
prefer not to put this information on paper.
Warmly,

MOXI Camps Team



